

## **School Board of Volusia County**

Mrs. Ida D. Wright, Chairman Mrs. Linda Cuthbert, Vice Chairman Mr. Carl Persis Mr. Ruben Colón Ms. Jamie M. Haynes

Dr. Scott Fritz Superintendent of Schools

Dear Parents:

Due to the ongoing budget reductions, Volusia County Schools will continue a Pay-to-Participate procedure for involvement in all interscholastic sports during the 2020-2021 school year.

A per-student payment of \$75.00 is required for the first sport and an additional \$25.00 will be required for participation in other sports. The Pay-to-Participate total will not exceed \$100.00 per student.

If you are unable to meet the Pay-to-Participate requirement, please contact your son or daughter's coach or the school's athletic director for assistance. A question and answer document providing additional information and a payment form are available at any high school or on the District website under the parent tab.

If you have any further questions, please contact your child's school. Thank you for your cooperation with this necessary pay-to-participate procedure.

Sincerely,

Çarmen Balgobin Ed.D.

Interim Superintendent of Schools

P.O. BOX 2118 200 NORTH CLARA AVE DELAND, FL 32720 (386) 734-7190 · (386) 255-6475

**An Equal Opportunity Employer**